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To the Delegates of the INTERNATl01'AL FOlJl\'DATI01' ON GENDER EDUCATION 
convention, 

A sincere welcome to our city! Philadelphia is often referred to as · the City of Brotherly Love 
and Sisterly Affection." We are proud of the diverse people and cultures that make up our city 
and hope you enjoy all the wonderful things to see and do that our city has to offer. 

You will find Philadelphia quite friendly and easy to get around. From renowned museums to 
the performing arts, from exciting shopping to a restaurant renaissance that has captured world 
attention, you will find there is much to do at the end of a busy day. 

Please enjoy your visit to Philadelphia. We appreciate your being here and look forward to your 
return visit in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Edward G. Rendell 
J\.1ayor 


